
2015

REVIEW 
REQUESTED
• SDHB Commissioners 

request review of 
primary maternity 
services.

2016

REVIEW 
CONDUCTED
• SDHB Primary 

Maternity Project 
team summarises 
literature, collects 
local data and 
engagement meetings 
held in Otago and 
Southland.

2017
May

URGENT 
MATERNITY
• New urgent maternity 

transfer system from 
rural areas is introduced. 
Reduced delays from 
Central Otago, Wanaka 
and Queenstown.

AUG

2018

PLAN & 
WANAKA ISSUES
• SDHB releases the final 

plan for the Integrated 
Primary Maternity System 
of Care.

• To address crucial LMC 
shortage in Wanaka: locum 
midwife hired, SDHB took 
on leave of midwife room, 
provided consumables and 
purchased resuscitaire.

Oct

TELEHEALTH 
& PAYMENTS
• Monthly telehealth clinic 

started in Wanaka.

• LMC midwives could begin 
applying for sustainability 
payments (backdated to 
July 2018) in recognition of 
the additional costs and 
challenges they 
experience. 

NOV

EXTRA MIDWIVES 
& TRAINING
• A second full-time LMC midwife 

started in Wanaka and a relief 
midwifery service established; 
new midwives in Queenstown 
and Central Otago.

• SDHB supported LMC workforce 
and emergency maternity 
responders to take part in 
emergency maternity response 
skills training.

2019
Feb

MORE TRAINING
• SDHB supported LMC 

workforce and 
emergency maternity 
responders to take 
part in emergency 
maternity response 
skills training.

APR

TRANSITION
• Lumsden transitions 

to a hub

MAY

AGREEMENT 
& LEASE
• Agreement reached 

with Fiordland 
Medical Centre to 
host the hub and 
stock additional 
medications.

• Lease signed for 
Wanaka hub premises.

INTEGRATED PRIMARY MATERNITY SYSTEM OF CARE 
M I L E S T O N E S

JUN

EQUIPMENT  
• Resuscitaire installed, 

with training, Te Anau.

JUL

PAYMENTS 
& RECRUITMENT
• First year of sustainability 

payments to midwives totals 
$268,000 

• Hub coordinator – Shelley 
Wesselson – recruited for 
Lumsden

• Meeting with midwives in Gore 
reaches agreement about relief 
midwife.

• A procedure room 
with ensuite to open 
at Fiordland Medical 
Centre.

• A clinic space for 
midwives to open 
within the Fiordland 
Medical Centre

• Recruit hub 
coordinator 

• Plan services with 
midwives

• Develop process for decision- 
making for primary birthing unit 
location in Central Otago.

• Extend virtual specialist support 
to Central Otago.

STILL TO COME ....

• Plan fit-out of, and 
services at, the new 
hub

• Wanaka hub in 
Gordon Road opens 
early 2020

Te Anau Lumsden Wanaka Central Otago


